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January 3, 2020 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

TUSCOLA COUNTY 

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

AMENDED BUDGET PUBLIC HEARING 

TUSCOLA, MICHIGAN 

Notice is hereby given pursuant to section 141.412 of the Michigan Compiled Laws of 1979, as 
amended, that the Tuscola County Board of Commissioners will hold an Amended Budget 
Hearing meeting on Monday, January 13, 2020, at 9:00 a.m., in the Full Board Room, located at 
125 West Lincoln St, Caro, Michigan to receive final input regarding any changes to the 2020 
Tuscola County annual line item budget. The property tax millage rate proposed to be 
levied to support the proposed budget will be a subject of this hearing. Citizens have 
a right to attend this hearing and provide written and oral comments and to ask questions 
regarding the entire budget. The Board will consider final adoption of the 2020 Tuscola County 
amended annual line item budget immediately following the Public Hearing. 

A copy of the 2020 Tuscola County annual line item budget and proposed amendments to be 
considered are available for public inspection between the hours of 8:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m., and 
1:00 p.m. - 4:30 p.m., Monday-Friday (except for holidays) in the Tuscola County 
Controller/Administrator’s Office, at 125 West Lincoln Street, Caro, Michigan. The document 
will also available for inspection on the County Web site: https://www.tuscolacounty.org/financial/ 

Clayette A. Zechmeister 

Controller/Administrator Tuscola County 

125 W. Lincoln Street 

Caro, Michigan 48723 

(989) 672-3700 
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